
January 7, 2011 

Dear Parents: 

Enclosed in this WIN folder is the PSAS Tuition Assistance application to apply for tuition financial 

assistance through the Diocese of Trenton for the 2011-2012 school year. I encourage any family in 

need to apply. 

You may apply on-line (psas.org) beginning January 17th
• All supporting documentation (2010 tax 

returns etc.) mus~ be received by PSAS by March 15th
• If you are using the paper application, please mail 

the application directly to PSAS. Thank you. 

Sincerely yours, 

~~~ 
Mrs. Barbara Schimpf, Finance Director 

http:psas.org

